
                

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

             16.6.17 
Dear Parents / Guardians,  
 
Please find below details of your child’s Sports Day. 
 

Sports Day for year 3 and 4 will take place on Monday 26th June on the 
school field, starting at 1.15pm.  You are invited to arrive from 12pm if you 
would like to join your child for lunch on the field.  Any children having hot 
dinners will be welcome to bring their lunch onto the field to join you.  Please 
enter the school via the gate on Samson’s Lane. 
 

 
Sports Day for year 5 and 6 will take place on Tuesday 27th June, starting at 
1.30pm.  You are invited to arrive from 12.30pm if you would like to join your child 
for lunch on the field.  Any children having hot dinners will be welcome to bring 
their lunch onto the field to join you.  Please enter the school via the gate on 
Samson’s Lane. 
 

Both Sports Days will be finished by 3.30pm; children will return to classes and go home as 
normal. 
 
As always, we would love you to get involved and we welcome as much vocal encouragement 
as you can muster!  Time permitting, there will be a parent’s race at the end of the afternoon... 
 
Children will be competing in ‘house groups’ and we are asking that children bring a t-shirt in 
the colour of their house.  If children do not have t-shirts, we will provide them with a coloured 
sheet or bib to attach to a plain white t-shirt. 
 
Tor – Red 
Venn – Green 
Clyst - Blue    
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr Broad and Miss Helliar 
 

Ladysmith Junior School 

Pretoria Road 
Exeter 
Devon EX1 2PT 
 

Telephone: 01392 255554 
Facsimile: 01392 496603 

 
Web: www.ladysmithfederation.net  
Email: 
junior.admin@ladysmithfederation.net  
 
Headteacher: Mr Mark Wilkinson 
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